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FURTHER SUBMISSION IN SUPPORT OF OR IN OPPOSITION TO A SUBMISSION ON
LAKE ROTORUA NUTRIENT MANAGEMENT - PROPOSED PLAN CHANGE 10 TO THE
BAY OF PLENTY REGIONAL WATER AND LAND PLAN UNDER CLAUSE 8 OF SCHEDULE 1
TO THE
RESOURCE MANAGEMENT ACT 1991

To: The Chief Executive
Bay of Plenty Regional Council
PO Box 364
Whakatane 3158
Fax: 0800 884 882
Email: rules@boprc.govt.nz

Further submission on: Lake Rotorua Nutrient Management — Proposed Plan Change 10
Name: Ngati Uenukukopako Iwi Trust
Address: PO Box 7176

Rotorua 3042

Ngati Uenukukopako Iwi Trust has an interest in Proposed Plan Change 10 that is greater than the
interest the general public has. The Trust was formed by, and represents, the people of Ngati
Uenukukopako Hapu which incorporates Ruamata and Pikirangi Marae.

The Trust opposes the submission of Rotorua Lakes Council to the extent that it seeks
amendments to the proposed planning framework (including objectives, policies and rules) that
relate to the discharge from the Wastewater Treatment Plant to Lake Rotorua.

The particular parts of the submission the Trust oppose include (but are not limited to) submission
numbers 26-4, 26-5, 26-15, 26-18 and 26-19.

The reasons for opposition are that the Trust is opposed to the Rotorua Lakes Council's proposal
to discharge treated wastewater directly into Arikiroa Bay which forms part of Lake Rotorua and,
therefore, does not support amendments being made to the proposed planning framework which
provide for increased discharges from the Wastewater Treatment Plant.

The Trust do wish to be heard in support of its further submission.

If others make a similar submission we will consider presenting a joint case with them at any
hearing.

Signature

Date 1 August 2016
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